
Ms. Jennie Camilleri 

EGLE Enforcement Unit Supervisor 

Grand Rapids District 

350 Ottawa Avenue NW 

Unit 10 

Grand Rapids, Ml 

Re: Corium International, Inc. 

Dear Jennie, 

Response to Violation notice 

SRN: P0308, Kent County 

October 20, 2021 

This letter responds to the Violation Notice dated October 4, 2021 issued to Corium International Inc. 

The NOV states that during an inspection on August 26, 2021, it was noted that Corium International, 

Inc. had installed and commenced operation of unpermitted equipment at this facility. The AQD staff 

advised Corium International, Inc. on September 30, 2021, that this is a violation of Rule 201 of the 

administrative rules promulgated under Act 451. 

Cori um International Inc. Intend to apply for a Permit to install for dust collector DC-2 no later than 

November 12, 2021 in accordance to rule 201. 

Sincerely, 

Gareth Clark 

EHS Manager 

Corium International inc. 

Gareth.clark@coriumintl.com 


